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Me1 ny kovyc h, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykavych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: yaur comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 

Monday, March 08, 2010 9:20 AM 

Dear Ms. McCage : 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & 
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review 
as it considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. 
Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments 
may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC ~ Public Information Officer 
Sent: Sunday, March 0'7, 2010 10:29 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LG&E Compliant 

________________________._____-_------------ 

From: Dionne McCage[SMTP. REDACTED] 
Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2010 10:25:11 PM 
To: heather.cash@ag.ky.gav; PSC - Public lnformatian Officer 
Subject: LG&E Compliant 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Compliant Case Number 2009-0549: 

Hello, 

I am writing regarding the announced that LG&E wants to change the 
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way it bills customers for gas and electric. Instead of charging by the 
amount of gas a home uses, LG&E wants to charge a higher flat fee rate of 
$26.53 to deliver gas to its customers. In addition, LG&E wants to triple its 
electric residential customer charge from $5.00 to $15.00. I am against this 
proposed rate change because this rate increase in addition to the current 
US. economic condition & the fact that many people struggle to pay LG&E 
now may mean that many Louisville families will be without gas and 
electric. Thanks you for taking the time & consideration to read this email. 

Since rely, 

Dionne McCage 
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